Board O’ Gram ...

Report of Rome Board of Education — Action Compiled by Mrs. Kristin Mikeal Teems, Director of Accountability and Assessment

Members Present: Mrs. Faith Collins, Chairperson
Mr. Will Byington, Vice-Chairperson
Mrs. Toni Blanchard
Mrs. Pascha Burge
Dr. Melissa Davis
Mrs. Jill Fisher
Mr. Alvin L. Jackson, Sr.

Members Absent: None

Also Present: Dr. Eric L. Holland, Mrs. LaQuata Jones, Dr. Barbara Patrick-Lashley, Mr.
Bray Stevenson, Mrs. Kristin Teems, and Mr. Chris Twyman

Mrs. Collins called the meeting to order at 12:00 p.m.

At Mrs. Collins’ request, Mrs. Teems called the roll and determined that the Board had a
quorum.

At 12:02 p.m., on a Blanchard/Burge motion, the Board unanimously voted to enter into
executive session for the purpose of discussing personnel.

At 1:22 p.m., on a Jackson/Byington motion, the Board unanimously voted to return to
regular session.

Other items:

Dr. Holland shared the following: Dr. Holland reported that Mr. Sammy Rich, City
Manager, called him to revisit the bonds for Rome Middle School and to revisit the total
package of Rome Middle School. Rome City Schools Contract Signing Day is on
Friday, March 31 at 7:30-8:15 a.m.; this will be a celebration of all employees (both
certified and classified) who are returning to Rome City Schools for the 2023-2024
school year. School Board Appreciation Week was a week to show School Board
Members our true appreciation for all they do; this week ended with a breakfast where
student Superintendent Advisory Council members ate breakfast and had a
conversation with the Board members.



Personnel:

On a Fisher/Jackson motion, the Board unanimously approved Dr. Holland’s personnel
recommendation for employment for the 2022-2023 and the 2023-2024 school year.
Please see attached for a list of the approved personnel recommendations.

There being no further business, Mrs. Collins adjourned the meeting at 1:30 p.m.



